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; 4 I 0'' Dear Mr. Grill:

This will confirm the telephone conversation between yourself and Mr. Tudor
Strang, of my staff, concerning extension of time for submitting comment on
NRC's proposed regulation entitled, " Modification of the Policy and Regulatory
Practice Governing the Siting of Nuclear Power Reactors."

Department of Housing and Urban Development coments will accordingly be
submitted within the next thirty days.

Sincerely,
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